
This is a communication to the Public Safety Answering Points (PSAP) from the Executive 

Office of Public Safety and Security and the State 911 Department (Department) regarding 

public safety priority testing.  

  

Please see the attached letter from Tom Turco, Secretary of the Executive Office of Public Safety 

and Security, regarding the priority testing of public safety personnel, including PSAP 

personnel.   
 


